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Airport Road break-in

	A quantity of money was reported stolen after a mechanic's garage on Airport Road was broken into.

Caledon OPP?report the incident happened sometime between Jan. 25 and 27. They said those responsible broke a side window and

searched the area before finding the cash box.

Police are asking anyone with information about this incident to contact them at 905-584-2241.
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